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QGSSSA BADMINTON 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Your daughter has been selected to participate in the upcoming QGSSSA Badminton Competition.  
Competition will be conducted at three different venues on either Saturday 10 October or Saturday 
17 October.  Due to COVID -19 restrictions  within indoor sporting venues, NO SPECTATORS  
will be allowed at any competition venues.  Please see below for further details: 

 

 
Saturday 10 October

6.00

pm  
 

Ipswich Girls Grammar School 
Cnr Brisbane Road & Chermside 
Road 
Ipswich 

Senior B 
Senior A 
Open  

7.30am �² 10:30am  
10.55am �² 1:55pm 
2:20pm �²


